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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Serbia to the United Nations Office and other International Organizations in Geneva

45th Session of the UPR Working Group
Review of Nigeria 
23 January 2024

The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of Nigeria at the UPR’s Session and thanks it for presenting its National Report.

Serbia commends Nigeria for its dedication to the UPR process, the efforts invested in responding to the recommendations from the previous UPR cycle, in extensive consultations with the state and non-state actors. We commend the efforts invested by Nigeria to adopt more robust measures to address trafficking in persons, including training modules for law enforcement, maintaining a detailed e-database of persons convicted for the offense of trafficking in persons, and developing the National Action Plan on Human Trafficking for the period 2022-2026. We also commend its development of the National Policy on Women’s Economic Empowerment, and the announcement of the establishment of specialized courts to expedite the trial of rape/gender-based violence.

Serbia recommends Nigeria to continue its efforts to guarantee access to adequate housing for all citizens. We encourage Nigeria to consider abolishing the death penalty. We also encourage Nigeria to pursue a broad national dialogue on the challenges in promotion and protection of human rights.

Serbia wishes Nigeria a successful and fruitful review process. 
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